
Graham   James   Primary   Academy 

The Sorrells   Stanford-le-Hope   Essex   SS17 7ES 

Head Teacher    Petra Back, B.A. Hons. 

Telephone    (01375) 675889 

 

24th October 2024  

Dear Parents  

After the Half Term break, children will continue to have 2 PE lessons a week. On these days children 

can come to school in their PE kit. This removes the requirement for PE bags in school, lost PE kits 

and children forgetting their PE kit. It will also increase the lesson time due to not having to get 

changed.  

We would like children to wear black or grey tracksuit/jogging bottoms, a white T-shirt and either a 

black or grey sweatshirt or their red school jumper. Children are able to wear their trainers on these 

days too. As the weather becomes milder through the summer months, children will be able to wear 

shorts for PE also. We understand that some children will not have the exact kit straight away and do 

not expect Parents to rush out and replace their existing kit immediately, but would appreciate if 

you could stick to plain darker colours whilst we work towards this.  

Please find below a copy of the PE timetable for you to know which days to send your child/ren into 

school in their PE kit.  

Thank you for you co-operation.  

Kind regards  

 

Petra Back  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

P.E. timetable 

Reception - Wednesday 

1SD – Tuesday and Friday 

1EP – Monday and Friday 

Year 2 – Monday and Wednesday 

Year 3 – Monday and Thursday 

Year 4 – Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 5 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 6 – Monday and Friday 

*If your child has a sports club on a non-P.E. day, they will need to bring a sports kit in on that day 


